

CITY OF LA CROSSE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

400 LA CROSSE ST LA CROSSE WI 54601-3396 PHONE (608) 789-7599 FAX (608) 789-8322 TIMOTHY KABAT, President
RICHARD SWANTZ, Vice /Council Member
ROBERT SEAQUIST, Council Member
DALE HEXOM Director of Public Works
RANDY TURTENWALD, City Engineer
LAWRENCE KIRCH, City Planner
TERI LEHRKE, City Clerk - Secretary

August 28, 2014

Honorable Mayor and Common Council Members

Re: Resolution authorizing the final downtown parking assessment.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on August 25, 2014 and recommends the same be adopted.

Sincerely,

Timothy Kabat President

/nme